
December Newsletter 
 We have reached the end of another exciting year of playing bridge. 
There have been many competitions, both at home, and in other clubs, and our 
members have acquitted themselves well. We have new players this year, and 
they are doing well. 


 

We had a great Christmas Party last Monday. Thank you to all those who 
contributed, and participated. We all had a lovely afternoon.


 Next year is going to be busy as well. The following are events scheduled 
for the first couple of months. The first bridge day for the new year is ,

 Monday 6 Jan.


 


 Interclub Cairns    Sunday, 26 January 2025.


 Malanda, Aust. Day Red Point  Monday, 27 January 2025.


 TBC Interclub 6th and 13th  Thursday, 6 February 2025


 TBC Prize Event 20th and 27th Thursday, 20 February 2025.


 Malanda Interclub 8.45am start Monday, 3 March 2025


 TBC gnot Qualifying - 8.45am start Saturday, 15 March 2025.


 


We wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas,  
and a happy New year. 









